
Charity Support 

In our meeting we discussed 

different charities which we 

would like to support. We    

decided that we would continue 

to support Mary Ann Evans 

Hospice a local charity that 

provides care for very poorly  

people.                     

We are also sponsoring a child 

called Cristopher Robles; he is a 

five year old boy who lives in 

Honduras. We are going to sell 

ice pops after school on a   

Friday, this will help him to go 

to school and get health 

screenings. As he grows 

older he will be helped to 

support his community.  
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Suggestion Box 

Outside Mrs Dandy’s office is a School Council suggestion box.. This is for children, parents and staff 

to put their suggestions about how to make the school better. Please fill out a slip and we will discuss 

your suggestions at the next meeting. 

Playground Pals 

 

 

We decided to get some Playground 

Pal bibs because some people on the 

playground didn't have anyone to play 

with at break or dinner time.  

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Johnson ordered 

the bibs for School Council to wear 

so that children have people to play 

with.   

The Friends of Outwoods then 

matched the number of bibs we 

bought and we are hoping that  

everyone will always have a friend 

whenever they are on the playground. 

 

 

Clothes for Refugees  

In November the School Council asked you to donate 

clothes for Syrian refugees. We collected 30 boxes of 

clothes and School Council helped to fold them all neatly 

and prepare them for their journey to a refugee camp 

in Athens. As you can see the children look happy with 

the clothes and we hope to support this charity again      

soon. 

Thank you to Sammy, Kaden, Daniel, Alfiie and Logan for helping to write this newsletter. 

 


